
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17 July 2019 
 
Jan Magee 
fyi-request-10492-1f37882d@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Jan 
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-000439 
I refer to your email of 30 June 2019, asking for the following information under the Official Information 
Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

• This is not the full list of codes that is why we had to request it through the OIA - we respectfully 
request the FULL list of codes 

 
We have already provided you with the full list of read codes used by ACC 
We provided you with the link to the ACC website and the full list of ACC read codes. It is possible that 
there may be other international read codes, however, the list we provided contains all the codes used 
by ACC. 
 
Queries  
If you have any questions, you can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Emma Coats 
Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement & Support 
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